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Comments: Please do not increase the allowed noise level for atvs on the Oregon Dunes. The ATVs already

have a huge impact-the sound can be heard from far away and the dunes where vehicles are allowed make

walking, birdwatching and enjoying nature much more challenging. Raising the noise limit will only make this

problem worse. Please reconsider this proposal.

 

Thank you


